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The Toronto Chapter of the Ontario Association of
Parents in Catholic Education, recognizes and
respects the collective bargaining process. To that
end, as the parents of children in the Toronto Catholic
District School Board, we strongly encourage both
partners to consider a return to the negotiation table
to resume bargaining in good faith.

OAPCE Toronto’s objective is to continue to advocate
on behalf of parents of elementary students to excel
in their school environment (which we recognize is a
workplace as well). Putting our students first is
paramount as we continue to work through the
impacts and challenges of the pandemic.

Our Catholic schools need to continue to nurture our
children’s health, well-being, as well as promote the
best possible learning outcomes for our children.



